UNIVERSITY CURRICULUM COMMITTEE REPORT TO UNIVERSITY COUNCIL
November 2, 2006

UNIVERSITY CURRICULUM COMMITTEE - 2006-2007
Dr. William K. Vencill, Chair
Agricultural and Environmental Sciences - Dr. Amy B. Batal
Arts and Sciences - Dr. Charles L. Platter (Arts)

Dr. Rodney Mauricio (Sciences)
Business - Dr. Stephen P. Baginski
Education - Dr. Todd D. Dinkelman
Environment and Design - Mr. Scott S. Weinberg
Family and Consumer Sciences - Dr. Jan M. Hathcote
Forestry and Natural Resources - Dr. David H. Newman
Journalism and Mass Communication - Dr. Wendy A. Macias
Law -Mr. David E. Shipley
Pharmacy - Dr. Keith N. Herist
Public and International Affairs - Dr. Jeffrey D. Berejikian
Public Health — Dr. Stephen L. Rathbun
Social Work - Dr. Patricia M. Reeves
Veterinary Medicine - Dr. Paige Carmichael
Graduate School - Dr. Malcolm R. Adams
Ex-officio Member - Dr. Arnett C. Mace
Undergraduate Student Representative - Ms. Alison Gibbons
Graduate Student Representative — Ms. Lindsey Scott

The Full University Curriculum Committee met on September 29, 2006. Since the last report to
University Council, the committee approved 54 new courses and 41 course changes.

The committee approved and forwarded the following proposal for a major name change under
the Ph.D.:

From: Counseling and Student Personnel Services

To:  College Student Affairs Administration

This proposal has been withdrawn to allow for consideration by the Graduate School.

After much discussion, the committee approved the following proposal which will be forwarded
to the Executive Committee of University Council for consideration:

Revised Academic Affairs Policy Statement #14, General Education Curriculum
It was agreed that a cover letter should accompany the proposal that helps to clarify the

differences between the existing Core Curriculum and the Proposed General Education
Curriculum and why these changes are being proposed.
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The committee approved a proposal for an Area of Emphasis in Pharmaceutical and Biomedical
Sciences under the M.S. and Ph.D. in Pharmacy with a clarification of wording.

The committee approved a request to add the following courses to Area E of the current Core
Curriculum: CLAS 2110, CLAS 2113, and HIST 2011.

The committee also approved a request from the School of Forestry and Natural Resources for a
new prefix: FANR, Forestry and Natural Resources.

The following University Curriculum Committee members agreed to serve on the Cultural
Diversity Subcommittee:

Dr. Rodney Mauricio

Dr. Todd Dinkelman

The following information items were distributed to UCC members for review and input:

Academic Affairs Policy Statement #18, New School, College, or Department
Academic Affairs Policy Statement #19, General Procedures for Reorganization of Academic
Units

Respectfully submitted,
) i KN ennnt

William K. Vencill, Chair
University Curriculum Committee

cc: Dr. Arnett C. Mace, Jr.
Dr. Delmer D. Dunn



